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Webinar Today, Incentives The Topic 
Starting at 11 a.m. today, local leaders will gather in the Port 
Authority Board Room for one of this year’s series of webinars 
(web-based seminars) put on by site selection guru Robert Ady.  
Ady will sync an online PowerPoint with a voice conference call 
presented to an international audience with live Q&A to follow.  
Sponsorship of the webinar series is part of the Port Authority’s 
role in providing leadership for economic development in all of 
Licking County. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/webinars2008.pdf  

Delegation Set For D.C. Fly-In 
An 11-person delegation of Base tenants and local leaders will 
meet with U.S. Senator Sherrod Brown, Congressman Pat Tiberi, 
and Congressman Zack Space on April 30 in Washington.  The 
group will also put on a briefing for defense legislative assistants 
from among the Ohio Delegation and meet with the head of the Air 
Force Real Property Agency.  It’s in and out in the same day. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/dcflyin2008.htm  

Tobacco Free Campus Date Looms 
May 31, 2008 is the first tobacco-free day at the COATC.  This is 
the date set by Port Authority policy for full implementation of a 
tobacco free policy campus-wide.  The employer- and health 
department-enforceable policy could be the reason that many 
personnel use to quit, for good.  A smoking cessation class is 
forming that will start May 1.  It’s not too late to sign up for the 
free class offered by Licking Memorial Hospital affiliate The 
Breathing Association. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/nosmoke  

 

 


